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Update for May, 2024
Dear Friends, Family and Supporters,

Greetings from the state of Hidalgo, Mexico,
where we are experiencing one of the hottest and
driest years on record. We would like to share
with you a little about what has been happening
with us and our ministry.

A Time of Drought

The past several years have been very dry
around our area. This has caused many prob-
lems, as the crops have been failing, the water
reservoirs are drying up and even the wells are
failing. Our home water supply, which had been completely dependable for almost 20 years, is no
longer available. Our entire municipality has been without running water for about two months, and
our local community has been without water for over four months. The price to have water brought
in on trucks has increased by 400%. There is a severe water crisis. Thankfully, within the city of Tu-
lancingo, there are still wells with water, but in the surrounding area, including the area of Mexico
City, the water is almost gone. We desperately need rain!

David and Sara, April, 2024.

The lack of physical rain and water is a reflection of the spiritual state of things in our country and
many other places in the world. Crime and bloodshed are constantly increasing, unjust laws are
being passed by the ungodly and the righteous are persecuted for doing good, while those with evil
thoughts and intentions are praised.

It is time for the church of Jesus Christ to rise and shine. Jesus said, “T will build my church and the
gates of Hades will not prevail against it!”

We believe that we have been called by God to provide “streams of living water to a dry and weary
land.” Our land has never been so dry and weary as it is today. Thanks be to God who allows his
living water to flow through us by the Holy Spirit. The living water -the Holy Spirit and the Word
of God- will be poured out and flow with power throughout our land! We will be his vessels of honor,
his instruments, to bring this living water to the people in need of his glorious truth.



Advanced School of Ministry

Much of our time during the last couple of months has been invested in the Advanced School of
Ministry degree program. We are working to help a large group of pastors/leaders finish the degree
program by January, 2026. Many of them have been involved in the Advanced School of Ministry
in one way or another for several years, but never completed the program. Our goal is to give them
practical steps, assignments and other tools to graduate.

During the months of March and April, we have been in constant contact with many of them, reach-
ing out to guide them, answering their questions, and working with them as they do their assign-
ments. Two of our facilitators, Anna and Milca, have been working with over 40 of these students
weekly as they complete the course work assigned for last January’s conference.

Online Bible School

The Online Bible School continues to
go well. With about 170 students en-
rolled this semester, there are always
assignments to grade, messages to an-
swer and course work to continue to de-
velop. I have been working with the
group studying biblical hermeneutics
and enjoy supervising their progress.
Anna is facilitating a large group of
students studying the degree program,
plus another group working on New
Testament Survey. Sara is in charge
of the group studying the course on the
Life of Christ, and other facilitators are
in charge of the other courses we are of-
fering.
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A special service with emphasis for the children

At the same time, we’ve been working on developing new courses which will be offered in August.

Local Church

As always, we continue to work with our local church in preaching, discipleship, worship and prayer.
God is moving in Tulancingo. Many Sundays we have visitors, and some of them receive Christ as
their Lord and Savior during our services and activities.

We continue to meet under the tent which we erected on the property a year ago. What a blessing
it has been to meet on our own property and no longer have to pay rent! Most Sundays have been
warm (sometimes too warm) and sunny, but under shade of the tent the spring breeze makes the air
very comfortable. Once each month, we invite the entire congregation to bring food to share with
others, and we stay after church for a meal together.

We have a nice group of faithful volunteers who help us to set up chairs on Sunday mornings, and
many others participate, storing everything after the services.



Above all, our times of worship, prayer &
and the preaching of the Word of God
have been powerful. Our children and
youth are growing in their relation-
ship with God and learning his word.
Several of the young girls who have
been discipled by Anna participate very
effectively in personal ministry and
prayer. We are expecting our church to
continue to develop, grow, raise up new
leaders, and cause a true impact in our
community.

Thanks! Children decorating cupcakes at church

Once again, Sara, Anna and I would like to take a moment to thank each of you for your love,
encouragement, prayers and offerings. Thanks for being a part of what we do here.

May the Lord richly bless each of you.
With love,
David and Sara Lont

Some of the children at our Children’s Day service.

You can see our newsletters any time online:
www.desert-streams.org

Desert Streams

P.S. - Supporting our ministry is easy and gifts are tax deductible: ‘ Ministries

1) ONLINE: www.WorldOutreach.org/36 and follow the prompts. You

can also set-up automatic monthly gifts if you select the “monthly” op- Taking streams of living water to a dry and
tion. 2) BY MAIL: checks to World Outreach Ministries, PO Box B, Mari- weary land.

etta, GA 30061 and indicate for David and Sara Lont WOM #36. 3) BILL

PAY: which you can do through your online banking.


www.desert-streams.org
https://www.worldoutreach.org/36

